
At a public voting meeting of the Board of School Directors of the Grove City
Area School District held on September 11, 2023, the following motion was
approved:

RESOLUTION

It is recommended and I approve that the Board of School Directors have
conducted the Superintendent’s evaluation and performance assessment using the
evaluations standards as set forth in the Superintendent’s contract. The Board of
School Directors agree that the Superintendent has attained satisfactory
performance.

Mr. Douglas Gerwick
Board President
Grove City Area School District



At a public voting meeting of the Board of School Directors of the Grove City
Area School District held on September 11, 2023, the following motion was
approved:

RESOLUTION

It is recommended and I approve that the Board of School Directors have
conducted the Assistant Superintendent’s evaluation and performance assessment
using the Superintendent’s recommendation and evaluation standards as set forth
in the Assistant Superintendent’s contract. The Board of School Directors agree
that the Assistant Superintendent has attained satisfactory performance.

Mr. Douglas Gerwick
Board President
Grove City Area School District


